





NEXT COMMITTEE MEETING

Wednesday 18th April, 1990 at 7.00 pm at the Kings Park Board
Administration Centre.

NEXT GENERAL MEETING

Wednesday, 18th April, 1990 at 8.00 pm at the Kings Park Board
Administration Centre.

Andrew Brown will talk about new and reinstated and elevated
species listed in the recent volume Australiapn orchid Research by
Mark Clements. The talk will relate to those changes which apply
Lo WA orchids and will be illustrated with slides.

Also the presentation of slides of orchids which may be expected

to be seen on the first few field trips was postponed last time, and
will be held at the April meeting. Members are requested to bring
any relevant slides they may have.

BULLETIN CONTRIBUTIONS

Contributions are needed for every edition of the Bulletin.
Articles should be sent to Kerry Pickles,

The article submission deadline for the next issue
of the Bulletin is 3rd May 1990.

CORRECTION
In last month's Bulletin, the field trip report for Walpole,

20/21 October 1989, referred to a sighting of Caladenia hamiltonii.
This should have read C. harringtonii.

ANNUAL GROUP MEMBERSHIP FEES.
1990 MEMBERSHIP FEES ARE NOW DUE!

The group membership fees remain unchanged for 1990 as follows:

Single Membership $15.00 p.a.
Family Membership - $15.00 p.a.
Junior Membership $2.00 p.a.

The fees remain unchanged from 1989 despite the increased production costs for
the Bulletin. These costs are currently slightly in excess of the anticipated income

from 1990 membership fees.





















